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Dear Parent, 

 Reading is an important part of the success of a child at school and in the world.  

Reading with your child builds a wonderful relationship between parent and child.  Today your 

child will receive a “Reading Will Take You Places” reading log.  The reading log is for your child 

to write down the name of each book after it has been read.   An adult needs to sign their name 

after the title of the book.  When your child completes the log, he/she will bring the reading log 

to the library for a prize.  Students may read books from our school library, Faulkner County 

library, books from home or books in their classroom (where ever they find books). This reading 

program will be from October 1, 2014-April 30, 2015.  

Kindergarten students will have books read to them so you will want to keep the reading log at 

home to fill out. 

First grade students may read some books on their own and have some books read to them. 

You may want to leave the log in their daily folder.  

Second grade through fourth grade students should read books on their own. These students 

may read to younger kids at home or if they have book buddies at school they may read easier 

books.  Please mark on the log why they are reading easy books so we will know. You may want 

to leave the log in their daily folder. 

Happy Reading! 

Cathy Toney, 
Library media specialist 
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